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Dear Mr. Ahmad

With reference to your manuscript entitled 'A new angiotensin-converting enzyme inhibitor from Peperomia pellucida (L.) Kunth', please review the comments of the referees from our
site http://ww w.journalonweb.com/apjtb. The manuscript would be reconsidered after requisite modifications as per the comments and instructions provided by the journal.

If you wish to continue with the publication process, kindly make the changes according to the comments and upload the revised manuscript along with clarifications for all the
comments clearly indicating the areas where the changes have been made. Do check the FAQ regarding replying to the comments and uploading a file. The contributors' form/images
should be sent separately to the Administrative Office of the journal.

The journal allows four weeks for the revision of the manuscript. If we do not hear from you within this period, we will consider it as your decision to withdraw your article from
publication. Please also note that submission of the revised article does not guarantee its final acceptance by the journal.

‘We thank you for submitting your valuable research work to Asian Pacific lournal of Tropical Biomedicine.

With warm personal regards,

Editorial Team

Asian Pacific Journal of Tropical Biomedicine

Message sent on Tuesday. April 23, 2018
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